
Basketball Players… 
…Rec Playoffs Have Come 

 

 
 

Radnor Recreational 
Playoffs 

Come watch the Radnor Recreational Basketball Playoffs 
at the new Radnor Middle School gym.  The quarter 
finals will take place on Saturday March 3, 2008.  These 
intense games will determine the semi-finals and the 
long awaited finals!  You will be on the edge of your seats 
watching these talented players from Radnor as well as 
other schools.  If you love the game of basketball and 
want to see some great skill on the courts, come down to 
the Rec Playoffs!  Buy tickets early as they will be going 
fast! 
 

 For more information and to get tickets to the game: 
o Call Andrew – (610)-666-6666 


